
February 15,2008 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Staff Report 
Farmdale Development Corporation 
Case No. 2007-00436 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
CQMMlSSlON 

Dear Sir: 

My written comments to the Commission Staff‘s recent limited financial review of 
Farmdale’s test period operations for the calendar year ending December 3 1,2006, is set 
out below: 

(1) Staff recommends a revenue increase of 10.2 percent or a monthly flat rate of $30.86 
per customer with a customer total of 241. Farmdale’s previous Background indicates 
approximately 246 Customers. Farmdale should know the exact number of customers 
whether it be 241 or 246 as this figure does determine the flat rate. I can see customer 
increase but I can’t see customer decrease. Therefore, I recommend Staff insist 
Farmdale make another attempt to determine the exact number of customers and 
submit this list to Staff before this case is submitted to the Commission for a 
decision. 

(2) Staff failed or just did not mention the $9.92 monthly surcharge which would be 
running for a period of 5 years. In order to make the report complete, I recommend 
Staff include the $9.92 surcharge running for 5 years and include the beginning and 
ending date for said surcharge before this case is submitted to the Commission for a 
decision. 

In closing, I wish to thank everyone for all their hard work in assisting Farmdale and their 
customers in an attempt to reduce the drastic 52.64% increase to a livable 10.2%. 

Thank you, 

5698 Louisville RoaJ 
Frankfort, Ky 40601 

(502) 875-7291 or (502) 320-3370 


